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For Information 

 

Presentation: SAP Program Update 
 
Date:  June 16, 2021 
To:  TTC Board 
From: Interim Chief Financial Officer 

Summary 

Michael Moreira, Senior Director – SAP Program Delivery, will deliver a presentation 
about the SAP Program, which provides background on the Program, benefits realized 
to date, and summarizes the next phases of the Program delivery.  
 
Phase 2 of the Program includes the SAP Time and Attendance Project. A report 
recommending award of the contract for the SAP Time and Attendance project will be 
presented to the TTC Board for its consideration in July.  

Contact 

Dhaksayan Shanmuganayagam, Head – Information Technology Services 
416-393-3922 
dhaksayan.shanmuganayagam@ttc.ca 
 
Michael Moreira, Senior Director – SAP Program Delivery 
416-393-4117 
michael.moreira@ttc.ca 

Signature 

Josie La Vita 
Interim Chief Financial Officer 

Attachments 

Attachment 1 – SAP Program Update 
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